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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

k WASHINGTON, D.C. 20480

Kent Fiehelkarn

AGinfoDATA, LLC

1111 Hwy 25 North, Suite 202
Buffale, MN 55313

OFPICE OF GHERCAL BRFETY AND
B T PR R

Dear Me. Fiebelkorn:

I wanted to take a few minutes to thank you and AGinfoDATA, LLC for your efforts in
educating Facilities in the agricultural pesticide distribution chain about EPA's pesticide
container repulations. From June 2011 to March 2012, AGinfoDATA hosted over 15
webinars and invited Mancy Fitz of my staff to present the refillable container and
repackaging requirements that went into effect on August 16, 2011, These webinars
provided us an opportunity to present the regulations directly to retaflers and distributors
that we would not have otherwise reached. While Nancy has presented the regulations ata
lat of meetings and Ag Expos across the country, it is impossible to reach everyone face-to-
face. Weappreciate you scheduling, hosting and organizing the educational webinars and
inviting us to speak.

We also appreciate AginfoDATA's on-going work to explain EPA’s container regulations to
the industry. This indudes linking to EPA"s web page, posting EPA and state documents
ahout the container regulations on your web site and contacting Nancy with questions to
make sure you understand the regulations before providing information to your customers.

The 1.5, Environmental Protection Agency cannot endorse any spesific products or
companies and this is not an endorsement of AginfoDATA's products, services or company
pelicles. Itis simply an acknowledgment that we appreciate your efforts in working to
understand the pesticide container regulations and help educate the agricultural chemical
distribution chain about the regulations.

Sincerely,

Kevin Keaney, Chief
Certification and Worker Protection Branch
Office of Pesticide Programs

cc: Mancy Fie, OFF



